
Christmas Service at
St John’s Church

Thank you to Jenny
for a lovely Christmas

service 

Dear all

Our KS2 children went to St John’s church on Monday to enjoy a Christmas service. Thank you to
all our lovely volunteers for joining us. A huge well done to all the children who took part in the

Rock steady concert on Thursday, It was rocking!!! 
A big well done to our amazing and talented Reception, year 1 and 2 children, another 2 fantastic

performance’s this week
Please check dates for the diary to see what exciting Christmas events we have planned next

week.
 Have a lovely weekend

Congratulations to
Year 4 on having the

highest weekly
attendance at 98.3%

Thank you to everyone who
came to watch this years
Christmas performances.
All of the children did a

fantastic job and all
performances were brilliant 

Well done to Lara on
receiving 3 awards for dance.
Lara’s dance teacher chose
Lara for her coach award,
head coach award and 3rd

place for member of the year
out of over 100 students 

Rock Steady Music
Concert 

Thank you to Jack for
putting together a
fantastic concert

Weston primary school has registered to take part in the Royal
Academy of Arts Young Artists Summer Show. The Young Artists’

Summer Show is a free, open submission exhibition for young children
aged 4–19 years studying in the UK. Any child can enter (reception to

Year 6) if they wish. 
If any children would like to take part, all they need to do is create a
piece of artwork, hand it to Mr Manning and he will submit it. Each

student can submit one artwork and there is no theme. 
For more information about what it’s about and how children can
enter please visit https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/get-

involved
Prizes are awarded and the children's artwork may be chosen to be
displayed within an online exhibition at the Royal Academy of Art.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Dates are subject to change 

Monday 18th December = House day 2 Children can come to school wearing Pyjamas
or own clothes and they can get changed into their Pyjamas if they wish. Please
ensure all pyjamas are in a named bag if they wish to get changed in the afternoon.
We may have a special visitor! 
Am: Team games & house activities to earn points for their team
Pm: Children will be in their house teams and will enjoy some hot chocolate and a
Christmas film.

Tuesday 19th December = Christmas party day
Children can come to school wearing their party clothes.
Guitar & Choir Performance 9am

Wednesday 20th December 
B-Tales 9.30am
Children can come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers
 School closes at 1.30pm to all pupils.

Wednesday 3rd January = Children back to school 



For more information 
www.inourplace.co.uk
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